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Ottawa, 21st December, 1914.

Sir.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 12th instant, with further reference to the

matter of yourrichtate labour.

In reply I beg to say that your letter is being

orwarded to Mr. Superintendent Smith of Brantford with

a request that he will advise you in this matter.

Your obedient servant,

F. W. Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Mr. Alpheus John,

Lake Loège.

Grimsby, Ont.
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